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513 Gilmoure Drive Department of Oceanography

Silver Spring, MD 20901 University of Washington
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Dr. Hugh C. Paxton
Administrative Judge

1229 41st Street

Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544

In the Matter of
Kansas Gas and Electric Company and
Kansas City Power & Light Company
(Wolf Creek Generating Station, Unit No. 1)
Docket No. 50-482

Dear Administrative Judges:

For the information of the Board and parties, enclosed herewith is a
copy of a letter dated August 24, 1982 from Kansas Gas and Electric Company
to the Director Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation advising the Staff of a
a revised schedule for completion of counstruction for the Wolf Creek
Generating Station, Unit No. 1.

The new fuel load date is October 1984 and commercial operation is
planned for April, 1985,

Sincerely,

Myron Karman
Deputy Assistant Chief
Hearing Counsel

Enclosure:
as stated

cc: Service List
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August 24, 1982

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.§. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
wWashington, D.C. 20555

KMLNRC 82-238
Re: Docket No. STN 50-482
Subj: Wolf Creek Schedule

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter is to advise the NRC owners of Wolf Creek
Generating Station, Unit No. 1 (WL .) have revised the con-
struction completion date for the plant.

The rate of construction progress and the WCGS construction
schedule have been evaluated by KG&E and KG&E has revised the
previously scheduled fuel lcad date from December, 1983, to
October 1984. Commercial operation is planned for April, 1985,

We do acknowledge the excellent licensing progress made to date
and request that, in spite of this revised schedule change, the
NRC continue with its efforts on the Wolf Creek license (including
the issuing of the Wolf Creek SER Supplement in September 1982).

I will keep you informed of any Wolf Creek schedule changes as
they occur. Should you have any questione about this, do not
hesitate to call.

Yours very truly,

Yl X Arcsld
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cc: Mr. J.B. Hopkins (2) %o

Mr. John Colli Region 1V
thomas_Vandel Coror
Mr. Wilson Cadman

Mr. D.T. McPhee (KCPL)

Mr. J. Mulholland (KEPCoO)
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